From: ETHERIDGE, TRACI
To: Regulatory Comments

Subject: RBC

Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 11:23:50 AM

Dear NCUA,

If RBC is truly important, then our Congress should approve the new law. That's our democratic process.

Traci Etheridge

Financial Svcs Rep II

Traci L'Etheridge 🕺

branch 111 edenton

State Employees' Credit Union

There is a Difference!

This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. Personal emails are restricted by policy of the State Employees' Credit Union (SECU). Therefore SECU specifically disclaims any responsibility or liability for any personal information or opinions of the author expressed in this email.